
 

 
 
 

          October 10, 2023 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
This letter is to notify you that PSE&G will soon begin construction activities in your 
neighborhood to continue to provide safe, reliable service.  Crews will be actively working on 
the PSE&G and public rights of way in the town of Delran. Below you will find some construction 

updates: 

 

• On or about Monday, October 23, 2023, PSE&G is scheduled to begin Nighttime 
underground construction work to install a manhole system along portions of Hartford 
Road between the intersecting streets of; Pear Tree Court, Millers Run, Summerhill 
Drive, Hidden Acres Lane, Grand Boulevard, Bridgeboro Road, and Ashley Drive. Work 
hours will be from 8pm to 5am. This work is expected to take place through January 
2024.  

 

 
There may be some unavoidable sound connected to this construction. PSE&G will monitor all  
sound activities to align with acceptable limits, and minimize adverse impacts to the area. All 
schedules are estimates, weather dependent and subject to change.  Lane shifts, detours and 
road closures may be required during construction and will be coordinated with local police 
and traffic control.   
 
There are no planned electric service outages as a result of this activity.  
 
Safety is our highest priority. PSE&G will work with the local police department to safely control 
the flow of traffic for motorists and pedestrians. It is essential that you and anyone using your 
property, including children and pets, refrain from going near our construction work zones.  
 
We appreciate your patience and support as we improve the electric service reliability for your 
neighborhood and the region.  If you have any questions about this project, please call the 
project information line at 1-800-606-0045. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
PSE&G Public Affairs  
 


